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MAKERSPACE:​ The committee is making plans about how to have the room 
painted.  It was decided that school colors would be a way to brighten up the 
space and promote school spirit as well. We have put in a work order to have it 
painted blue and orange over the summer break. 
 
PBIS​ continues to discuss combining the CKH concepts into our current 
program.  The CKH team met with Joy from the Flippen Representative on 
3/8/2021 and had a very productive brainstorming session. 
 
Report Cards​ ​The 3rd quarter ended on March 12th and 3rd quarter report cards 
will go home on Friday 3/19/21.  
 
Parent Teacher Conferences​ ​The Spring P/T conferences will be held the 
afternoon of March 17 with the parent of struggling students of which there is a 
concern.  Discussions about struggling students are ongoing and monitored. 
 
Thank You 
The staff enjoyed a delicious lunch on Wednesday 3/19 provided by the Tower Hill 
Christian Church which was greatly appreciated. 
 
 

 3rd Grade 78 

 4th Grade 73 

 5th Grade 100 

 Total 251 
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Onsite Testing 
First onsite testing occurred on 3/5/21.  It went very well. Two different students 
were tested. One had a negative result and the other was positive. This makes it 
possible to know whether or not it is necessary to send home siblings along with 
the sick student or not.  This immediate information is very helpful. 
 
Recruiting For Band 
Miss Armour has set up a link to a video about joining band and provided a 
google form for students to fill out indicating their instrument preference.  
   
PEF & Trenches Grant Money Feedback 
Mrs King has some future engineers! Today they began learning about bridges & 
built one using the new KEVA Planks that Ms Hahnenkamp purchased. Thanks to the  

 


